

United States Senate

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

August 31, 1976

Dr. Norman Lamm President Yeshiva University 55 Fifth Avenue New York, New York 10003

Dear Dr. Lamm:

News of your election to succeed the late Dr. Samuel Belkin as the President of Yeshiva University has just crossed my desk. I want to offer you my belated good wishes and congratulations on your appointment to this distinguished post. Do let me know if I personally, or my office may be of any help to you in the days ahead.

Every good wish,

Sincerely,

James L. Buckley